
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

EL DORADO COUNTY WATER AGENCY 
PROPOSED BUDGET 

FISCAL YEAR 2011-2012 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado County Water Agency will hold a public hearing to 
discuss the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2011-2012 (FY 2011-12), on Wednesday, May 4, 2011, at 
10:00 a.m., in the El Dorado County Water Agency Meeting Room, located at 3932 Ponderosa Road, 
Suite 200, Shingle Springs, California.  Final adoption of the Proposed Budget for FY 2011-12 is planned 
for June 1, 2011, at the regular scheduled Board of Directors meeting.  This is the public notice of the El 
Dorado County Water Agency’s budget review and adoption meeting dates. 
 
The public is invited to attend and comment or make recommendations to the Board of Directors 
regarding the Proposed Budget for FY 2011-12.  Public review copies of the proposed budget will be 
available after April 22, 2011, at:  El Dorado County Water Agency, 3932 Ponderosa Road, Suite 200, 
Shingle Springs, California, 95682 from Monday through Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., and at 
www.edcgov.us/Water/index.html. 
  
 
Dated:  April 18, 2011 
 
Dave Eggerton, General Manager  
El Dorado County Water Agency 
 
 
Prepared by: Julianne van Leeuwen, Deputy Clerk  
  El Dorado County Water Agency 
 


